Weddington Christian Academy
High School PTF Meeting
February 6, 2024

Parents attending were Amanda Alexander and Sherri Norford. Also attending were Adell Keen,
Renee Myers, and Mary Beth Roth.

The meeting took place at 8:30 am at WCA.
Service Hours:

Mr. Deiter has passed out service hour logs for all freshmen to list their hours to date. Moving
forward, service hours will be logged on a Google form. Students must log 15 hours this year.

Mrs. Keen will reach out to Aaron Smith to set up dates for Homework Help in February, March, April
and May. Eight freshmen have also sighed up to help with Night to Shine.

Mrs. Norford asked about in-school service opportunities for boys. The girls have been helping with
the EC girls. Mrs. Roth will look out for chances for the boys to serve.

High School Open House:

Mrs. Alexander asked if the slides could be sent out to the freshman families.

Mrs. Keen shared that a college application presentation would be hosted in March.
Upcoming Events:

Freshmen will play paintball on Monday, February 17 and go to Dish It Out Pottery on Saturday,
March 29. Mrs. Roth will create Google forms to be sent out.

Freshman Fridays will be held on February 14 and March 14.

It was decided that the freshmen would not do an overnight trip this spring. Instead, Mrs. Roth will
plan a day trip to the Whitewater Center in May. The exact date is pending.

Other Business:

Mrs. Alexander suggested hosting a Google meet for PTF meetings to encourage parent
involvement.

Ms. Myers and Mrs. Roth will work together to streamline high school PTF communications.



